

Newsletter 14 18th December 2015

We are an inspiring learning community with high expectations, where all feel safe and happy and everybody has the opportunity to unlock and realise their potential

What's happening?

04/01/2016 - First day of term for staff and children

The gates automatically open at 3:20 for parents to come into school and collect their children at 3:30 – please do not wait in the playground before 3:20pm

Merry Christmas

We would like to wish all of our children and families a very happy Christmas and New Year.

Christmas Concerts

Children and parents enjoyed the Christmas Concerts this week. Well done to all the children who took part.

Can we also remind parents that any **photographs or recordings of the concerts are for your own personal use**. Please do not distribute or publish onto the internet without the permission from all those within the image.

Lunch money

Lots of children that usually have packed lunch did book a school Christmas lunch, if you have not already paid for this please go online and make your payment now. If you owe money for lunches this should be paid immediately. Lunch should be paid for in advance, please make a payment online now. Payment should be made via www.paypay.com. You will need to provide your child with a packed lunch at the start of the new term if you still have arrears on your lunch money account.

Missing Micro Scooter

A blue and orange micro scooter is missing. If you have taken this home by mistake or know the whereabouts of this scooter please do let us know in the school office. Please make sure that your scooters and bicycles are locked up during and after the school day.

Copies of the newsletter are available online at: http://www.williamhogarthschool.co.uk/newsletters.php